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NEWSLETTER
SUMMER term 2022



Lots of science experiments, like this GCSE
experiment for density.

Our learners really enjoyed their first
Rugby fitness session run by Dallaglio

Rugby Works at Luton Rugby Club.
Looking forward to further
collaborations next term.

We've had so much fun & learning over this term!

Students enjoyed a rather damp visit to Batford
Springs with Belle on lifeguard duties.

Practising for sports day



We look forward to welcoming the students back on Friday 2nd
September at 9:15am until Friday 16th December, with half term

from Monday 24th October to Friday 28th October 2022.



Dateskey

Also good luck to Faye and
we hope she enjoys her

maternity leave!

Goodbye and thanks to Sema
and Julia who have left our team
to start a new work adventure!

Dan has been working fantastically
well on his Hospitality course. With help
from local business Chicken George in
Stopsley, he has been perfecting his
own fried chicken seasoning. Future

superstar chef in the making.

Thank You
 We finish at lunchtime on Friday 22nd July.

Have a safe summer break!


